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Name: Rebecca Tyers

Your Submission to the TPC Review: The Tasmanian Planning Commission must
remain independent of the government for Tasmania to retain a democratic planning
process.

Good faith in government is supported and upheld by planning bodies that are not selected
by government ministers to push particular political agenda. Planning must therefore
remain with the Tasmanian Planning Commission.

Major projects such as energy projects, forestry management, tourism, fisheries and other
significant infrastructure projects can radically change the Tasmanian identity, sway
economics and have massive social impacts on the welfare and quality of life for
Tasmanian’s. Government ministers need to be advised by independent planning bodies
which give voice to the Tasmanian people.

Retain the Tasmanian Planning Commission for a future of transparent Governance.
Rebecca Tyers
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